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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

To The 

GRIT REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF AERATION 
DIFFUSERS AND PIPING IN BASIN NO. 3 

June 22, 2020 

 

The enclosed clarifications, changes, additions, and deletions are hereby incorporated into the 
Contract documents for construction of the above-referenced project. 

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided below, and submit this page 
with the bid.  Failure to submit this acknowledge with the bid shall result in the bid being 
rejected as nonresponsive. 
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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
to the Contract documents for the Grit Removal and Replacement of Aeration Diffusers and 

Piping in Basin No. 3 
 

June 22, 2020 

1. Project Specifications, Paragraph 01010-6.0, Work Sequence and Constraints.   
Add the following:  “Installation of Steel Piping in Sludge Holding Tank No. 2 shall be 
completed by August 7, 2020.  After August 7, 2020, Sludge Holding Tank No. 2 will be 
placed back into operation and Contractor will not after access to tank until after August 
31, 2020“. 

2. Project Specifications, Paragraph 01025-2.3.2, Bid Item 2. 
Add the following: “The depth of sludge varies throughout the basin floor.  It is 
estimated that the maximum depth of sludge is approximately 9-inches from the 
bottom of the basin floor”. 

3. Project Specifications, Paragraph 01025-2.3.5, Bid Item 5. 
Add the following: “Due to operational constraints, installation of the 5-foot section of 
flanged steel pipe in Sludge Holding Tank No. 2 shall be completed by August 7, 2020”. 

4. Project Specifications, Paragraph 01025-2.3.5, Bid Item 5. 
If Contactor cannot reuse the anchors found in Sludge Holding Tank No. 2, District will 
provide the anchors.  

5. Project Specifications, Paragraph 01040-5.0, Sequencing of the Work. 
Add the following:  “Installation of Steel Piping in Sludge Holding Tank No. 2 shall be 
completed by August 7, 2020”. 

6. Pre-Bid Conference.  The attached exhibits were distributed during the June 16, 2020 
Pre-Bid Conference to give Bidders an estimation of the depth of sludge that might be 
found in Basin No. 3.  The exhibits show depths of sludge from a similar project for ICEAs 
Basin No. 1, completed in 2019.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PRE-BID CONFERENCE EXHIBITS 
OF ICEAS BASIN No. 1
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**END OF ADDENDUM**




